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‘Aim High to Achieve, Together we Succeed’ 
 

Collaboration Perseverance Empathy   Learning from Mistakes 
 

Dear Parents, 
                         We have had such a fantastic end to the Spring Term. I just wanted to send you all a short 
message before we break for the holidays.    
 
Year 5/6 Production 
The children completed their final show of ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ last night. They have thoroughly 
enjoyed performing in front of over 350 people over the three shows. It really has been amazing to see our 
pupils confidently singing, dancing, acting and delivering their lines within a script. We not only have some 
very talented, confident individuals, but I particularly enjoyed the fact that all of the children got involved 
and found a part or role within the production, including big parts, small parts, props, music or IT 
technician! This successful production has been a real team effort, led by Admiral Walker and Captain 
Dodds. Well done to all!  
 
After the Easter Holidays, DVD’s will be available to order for those parents that would like one.  
 
Easter Hampers 
The PTA kindly made up some hampers for our Easter raffle and received some extra eggs from our friends 
from Sandpiper. The draw for the raffle took place in our final assembly this morning in front of a salivating 
group of chocolate starved children! Tickets were drawn out of a box in front of the whole school with the 
two large hampers being won by Ava Griffiths and Michael Pearson from our Reception class. 
 
The following children also won chocolate eggs in the draw: 
 
Dama Mramba   Amelia De Gouveia   Isabella Wolanski 
Alfie Marshall    Heather & Martha Armstrong Eli Harrison 
Maxwell Harman   Sophie Guillard   Emily Dumond 
Emma Tyniec 
 
INSET Day Reminder 
This is just a reminder to parents that pupils at St Clement’s School will return to school after the Easter 
holidays on Monday 16th April. Whilst most of the Island’s primary schools have the same arrangements, 
there are some that are choosing to use this as a Teacher Training INSET day. Earlier in the year I 
communicated to parents that our designated INSET day would be Tuesday 8th May. This was done to allow 
parents to make the most of an extended weekend as the Monday 7th and Wednesday 9th May are both 
already Bank Holidays.  
 
Finally, on behalf of all of the school staff, can I wish you all a very Happy Easter. I hope that parents and 
children enjoy the Easter holidays and come back on the 16th April refreshed and ready for a fantastic 
Summer term of learning. Get your Panini World Cup stickers ready for trading! 
 
 
R Heaven     
 
 
 



 
Dates For Your Diary 
 
Summer Term: 

 Monday 16th April Summer Term Begins 

 Monday 7th May  Bank Holiday  

 Tuesday 8th May  School INSET Training Day 

 Wednesday 9th May Liberation Day Holiday 

 Thursday 19th July 9am Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

 Friday 20th July Final day of the Summer Term 
 
 

 
  
 

 

 


